

Andrew Powell <andrewhpowell@gmail.com>

We're on the ballot!

Andrew Powell <andrewhpowell@gmail.com>
To: AP SBP Campaign Team <andrew-powell-for-sbp@googlegroups.com>

Wed, Jan 29, 2014 at 12:15 AM

Team.

Thanks to everyone who made it out for the meeting today. We will be having another meeting on Sunday afternoon (tentatively planning around 5 PM) to recap the first week and look ahead to the next. Details about exact time and place will come soon, but please keep some availability on your calendar for Sunday afternoon.

In case you didn't see, we're now officially on the ballot!! This is a great milestone for our team, and it means that we'll be doing everything we can over the next two weeks to get the word out and reach more students before election day on February 11th.

There's still more spots open for pit sitting this week! Come brave the cold and hold awesome signs with me. I promise you won't be disappointed! Sign up here.

Thanks so much everyone! Andrew

PS - let's see if we can get over 500 FB likes - please share the Facebook page with all your Carolina friends!